
PreStaff_Date: 3/30/2021

Location: John Muir Drive, between Skyline Boulevard and Lake Merced Boulevard

Subject: Speed Limit

PROPOSAL / REQUEST:
RESCIND--30 MPH SPEED LIMIT
ESTABLISH--25 MPH SPEED LIMIT
John Muir Drive, between Skyline Boulevard and a point approximately 2,500 feet southeassterly

RESCIND--40 MPH SPEED LIMIT
ESTABLISH--35 MPH SPEED LIMIT
John Muir Drive, between the County line and a point approximately 2,500 feet southeasterly of Skyline 
Boulevard

The SFMTA proposes changing the speed limit on John Muir Drive based on the latest speed survey findings.

(Supervisor District 7)

tom.folks@sfmta.com

BACKGROUND INFORMATION / COMMENTS
After the installation of new raised crosswalks on John Muir Drive, a speed survey was reconducted.

The new survey found the following 85th percentile speed results:

In the previous 30 MPH section: 25.6 MPH
In the previous 40 MPH section: 41.8 MPH

With these findings, the speed limits are recommended for change, with the 30 MPH section becoming 25 MPH 
and the 40 MPH section becoming 35 MPH because of special conditions.

Handled: Tom Folks (701-4688)

Section Head :

No objections:____________

Item Held:________________

Other:__________________

Requested_by:
Public Hearing Consent

Public Hearing Regular

HEARING NOTIFICATION AND PROCESSING NOTES:    ENVIRONMENTAL CLEARANCE BY:

SFMTA - TASC SUMMARY SHEET

SFMTA

Informational / Other
TF PH - Regular

     SFMTA       Attached       Pending

Friday, March 26, 2021



 














